
Hi, I'm John Zittrauer and I would like to testify in favor of SB 119 and in favor of basic decency
regarding medical care for all people, regardless of their fixed address. Gender affirming care
has saved the lives of multiple friends, and it should be accessible to anyone who needs it.
Necessary medical care saves lives, and we have an obligation to provide it. If we are truly a
state that understands bodily autonomy, we will show it by passing this bill quickly.


